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ERHSLA has been planning the conference.  We met to discuss both education and local 
arrangement details.  We decided on a logo to match our conference name—Safe 
Libraries. 
 
Please see Local Arrangement and Education Reports for further details. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Melanie Bednarski 
ERHSLA Rep 


